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Option four – Increasing Non Dependant Deduction to nearest £1.00 per week or £2.00 per week
Case study one - current benefit entitlement:
Current Band C property in Newport for 2017. Single parent with one child and two Non Dependants. Receives Income Support of £ 109.00 per week, Child Benefit of £20.70 per week and Carers Allowance of £62.70 per week. 

Total weekly income £192.40 
No income is taken into account as the claimant is in receipt of ESA IR.
Council tax liability band C



£1482.92
Liability




   

 £1482.92 
Restricted to 80 per cent



 £1186.34

Amount of benefit (including current deductions)
- £589.30
Annual amount to pay




  £893.62


Weekly amount to pay                                             

     £17.19
Based on the income of the two Non Dependants, deductions of £7.65 per week and £3.80 per week apply to the current benefit.  

Proposed change to the council’s Local Council Tax Support scheme:
Increasing the Non Dependant deductions to the nearest £1
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The proposed increase to Non Dependant deductions will result in increased deductions of £8.00 per week and £4.00 per week.  

Council tax liability band C


£1482.92
Liability





£1482.92
Restricted to 80 per cent


£1186.34




Amount of benefit 


              - £560.53
Annual amount to pay



   £922.39  
Weekly amount to pay                                                   £17.74
Proposed change to the council’s Local Council Tax Support scheme:

Increasing the Non Dependant deductions to the nearest £2
The proposed increase to Non Dependant deductions will result in increased deductions of £9.00 per week and £5.00 per week.
Council tax liability band C


£1482.92

Liability





£1482.92

Restricted to 80 per cent


£1186.34





Amount of benefit 


              - £456.25
Annual amount to pay



   £1026.67  

Weekly amount to pay                                                   £19.74

Additional information 

The claimant already has to pay her full rental liability as the non dependant deductions for Housing Benefit are so high, it has resulted in the loss of any Housing Benefit entitlement.   
